
February 14, 2014 
 

2014 Primary Election 

Early voting for the 2014 Primary Election begins Tuesday, February 18, 2014, and 
runs through Friday, February 28, 2014.  The Primary Election date is Tuesday, 
March 4, 2014. 

The new Voter ID law is in effect and voters will be required to show one of the 
following approved forms of photo identification: 

o Texas driver license issued by the Texas Department of Public Safety (DPS) 
o Texas Election Identification Certificate issued by DPS (FREE OF CHARGE) 
o Texas personal identification card issued by DPS 
o Texas concealed handgun license issued by DPS 
o United States military certificate with photo 
o United States citizenship certificate with photo 
o United States passport 

With the exception of the U.S. citizenship certificate, the identification must be 
current or have expired no more than 60 days at the time of voting. 

To accommodate citizens, DPS is offering Saturday hours at select driver license 
offices to issue Election Identification Certificates (EIC) only.  DPS will also be 
deploying mobile stations to various locations to ensure Texans have access to 
EICs. 

Texans can obtain an EIC at: 

o More than 220 Texas driver license offices during regular business hours 
o Select driver license offices on Saturdays from 10 am - 2 pm 
o DPS EIC mobile station locations; locations can be found here 

I hope this information is helpful as you exercise your right to vote, a privilege many 
sacrifice their lives to secure. 

As always, please feel free to contact my office if I can be of further assistance. 

Respectfully,  
Jodie Laubenberg 
State Representative, District 89 
 
 

 

 
 

Jodie Laubenberg 
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Contact Information: 
 

206 N. Murphy Road 
Murphy, Texas 75094 

 
District Office: 972.424.6810 
Capitol Office: 512.463.0186 

 
Email Representative 

Laubenberg 
 

Important Dates and Links 
 
Early Voting:  
Tuesday, February 18 - Friday, February 28, 2014 
 
Election Day:  
Tuesday, March 4, 2014 
 
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, or would like to change 
your email address, please email us. 

 
To Find a Voting Location Near You:  
Click Here or call 972.547.1900 
 
 
For More Information on Voting in Texas 
Visit the Secretary of State's Website 
www.VoteTexas.gov 
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